
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:42:29 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Imam Ali

Last_Name :
Islamic Center

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Middle Easterns for East County.
Good afternoon IRC Members,
We are the members of the Imam Ali Islamic Center of San Diego. We are located in Lakeside, but hundreds of our
community members are from El Cajon, Ranch San Diego, Santee, and other East County cities.
Our Islamic Center’s attendees are mostly Middle Easterns from Iraq and Afghanistan.
We are writing to you to ask you to please do not recommend a map that divide our Middle Eastern community.
Please consider our Middle Eastern community as a community of interest and keep El Cajon with the rest of East
County cities.
Thank you

Submit :
Submit




